
 

 

 

 

 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

The Westport Conservation Commission Public Hearing scheduled for Wednesday, September 16, 2020  
has been cancelled and will be rescheduled to other dates.  
 
 
 
Clocked with the Town Clerk on Tuesday, July 28, 2020 
 

 

 


